Friends of Epiphany School



Epiphany Jr. High Basketball Tournament

Dear Parents and Supporters of Epiphany School,

The 38th Annual Epiphany Jr. High Boys and 18th Annual Girls Basketball Tournaments are in their final planning stages. They will be held beginning on or about Monday February 15th and conclude on February 28th. The Tournament has become very well recognized over a large geographic area by providing quality competition and excellent organization. A large part of the success of the Tourney, and the reason it generates the profit it does is because of parent support. The Tourney raises over \$10,000 a year which is used to support our School's athletic programs. The bulk of the revenues come from concession stand sales and door admissions. These could not be possible without your willingness to be at the school during the event and volunteer your valuable time for these activities.

We are asking again for your support to make this year's event as successful as past ones. The 2016 tournament's website can be accessed through the school's website under links or directly at:

http://www.2016epiphanytournament.com and click on "More", or

http://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0944a5ae22a1fb6-epiphany3

If you find an open shift that you can help out, please click above to sign up. An email reminder will be sent out to you. Please edit with enough advance notice if your schedule changes. Please help out as often as you can, and if possible, consider double shifts. Tournament brackets listing boys and girls games can be found on this site. If you would like to volunteer at the scorer' s table for book or clock, please contact Kevin Horn at (607)738-7426.

Thanks in advance for your continuing help with this once-a-year event.

Sincerely,

Kevin Horn, Jim Lister & Ron Sweet Tourney Directors